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From: Worthy President: Terry Arthur 
  
Greetings Brothers!!!  We made it through another 
year, and I could not be prouder of our Aerie and 
our membership for all that was accomplished this 
year.  From a new dart league to a continuing 
remodel of our stage area, to our “gone too soon” 
but very much LOVED slushie machine, Deer 
Valley showed everyone just how it’s done at 3871.   
 
I would like to thank everyone who made this year 
such a success.  Families coming in, Volunteers, 
Officers and Members alike, without your support, 
our home would not be the great place it is.  
Discussions of bringing back the Junior Eagles 
program, putting together a Rituals team, God, Flag 
and Country…ALL great things that we can add to 
our endless list of great possibilities for our future.  
Keep the discussions going, get the kids involved 
and of course, involving yourselves in Aerie 
meetings, committees, and the true meaning of 
People Helping People.   
 
Lastly, I want to congratulate Al Reynolds and wish 
him the best of luck this year as Deer Valley’s 
newest Worthy President, along with ALL the new 
Aerie, Auxiliary and Eagle Rider Officers.  Al is one 
of the most genuine and generous guys I’ve ever 
met, a man who loves his Aerie, and would give 
you the shirt off his back if you needed it.  I look 
forward to serving this year alongside of him and all 
the incoming Officers, and I look forward to another 
great year at OUR home, FOE Deer Valley #3871.   
 
God Bless,  
Terry Arthur 
JPWP 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Madam President: Jinevra Arthur 
 
Dear Sisters,  
Yay! For another year behind our belt! Proud is an 
understatement- Deer Valley Auxiliary made net 
gain! Thank you, thank you! We are continuing our 
growth, let’s not let that momentum die! Let’s keep 
that membership growing, let’s foster growth and 
development! We have plans for an Officer Training 
course, as well as volunteer training: where do you 
fit in- Let’s find your niche and get you involved! 
Let’s continue to clean up both inside and outside 
and make our “Nest” the best that it can be! We all 
have amazing ideas, let’s bring them to fruition.  
I would like to thank everyone who made these last 
3 years a great success! We have made great 
strides, but we have so much more we can do! 
Rituals teams, Jr Eagles- incorporating God, Flag 
and Country! (if you want more information about 
those, please ask) We have an amazing team of 
Officers this year, and we want your feedback, this 
is YOUR Auxiliary. If we keep on the path of 
working together - Aerie, Auxiliary, and Riders OUR 
home Deer Valley #3871 will continue to prosper! 
We will and we can rock the nest! Get involved, join 
a committee, come to meetings- let your voice be 
heard. Can’t be People Helping People, without you 
~ our people!  
In closing- I would like to Thank Leah for being our 
Vice President for 3 years- I look forward to seeing 
what she will do this year; she has been training for 
this role and now it’s her time! I look forward to 
continuing to serve Deer Valley #3871 Auxiliary as 
your Jr. Past Madam President, as well as 
hopefully a continued path as a State Officer.  
 
Again- my two cents for the term- Let’s keep adding 
to the list!  

 Put a good suggestion in the new 
suggestion box by the Pool Table.  

 Volunteer 1 hour per month (more if you 
can)  

 Clean up after yourselves while you have a 
good time! (yes, we notice)  
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 Madam President continued: 
 Learn your purpose- Why are you an 

Eagle?  
 Love your Home Aerie!  
 Love your Brothers and Sisters and 

understand we ALL have a bad day every 
now and then! How can you make a 
difference? Could be as simple as a smile, 
or a hello, or a hug!  Maybe we need to take 
someone under our wing and mentor them 
to be a better Eagle-  

 Lend a hand when someone is down and 
out- put a smile on one person’s face a 
day!! It doesn’t take much  

 Strive unselfishly to live for Home, for 
Country and for God 

As always, I love you, be safe, make good choices!  
Jenni Arthur JPMP 
 
 
                                AUXILIARY 

Our membership application fee will be 
 $15.00Our membership dues will be 

$36.00 
Thank you for your understanding! 

Rosanne Minor 
Madam Secretary 

Rosanne Minor 
Email –Auxiliary3871@gmail.com 

Mobile 516-779-7199 
 

WWW.FOE3871.COM 
Our Website is back!  

Find Newsletter, Additional  
Information on Site! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Aerie 2025-2026 Officers 
 
Worthy President:  Al Reynolds 
Worthy Past President: Terry Arthur 
Vice President:  OPEN 
Chaplain:       Mikki Pace 
Secretary:   Jim La Rocca 
Treasurer:   George Gaber 
Conductor:   Roy Atwell 
Inside Guard:            Justin Nelson 
Outside Guard:  Bill Barker 
Trustee:   John Hopkins  

   Jesse Smith 
   Don McGee  
                       OPEN  
     
                  

Auxiliary 2025-2026 Officers 
 
Madam President:      Leah Heller 
Past Madam President: Jenni Arthur 
Vice President:       Vicki Lasee 
Chaplain:               Marla Harris-Jinks 
Secretary:     Cindy McGee 
Madam Treasurer:       Lynne J Sell 
Conductor:                Laura Wcislo 
Inside Guard:     Leona Leonard 
Outside Guard:            Joanne Mikolic  
Trustee:                Emily Mora 
                     Christianna Skowronski  
                                         

 
Eagles Rider 2025-2026 Officers 
  
Madam President:   Walter Al Ebeler  
Vice President:        Roy Atwell  
Chaplain:                 Melissa Wilson  
Treasurer:                Jinevra Arthur 
Secretary:                 Karla Atwell 
Sgt-At-Arms:             Rod Corrigan 
Road Captains:         Marc Laikind 
                                  Chris Rogers 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Message from Incoming Madam President   

Dear Sisters: Aerie #3871 

I am honored to serve as your next Auxiliary 
Madam President for the 2025-2026 term! I 
want to thank everyone for their support and 
kind words, as I have some big shoes to fill! I 
want to thank our current Madam President 
Jinevra Arthur for serving our Auxiliary for the 
past 3 years and being such a strong leader 
with all that we have accomplished and 
participated in to make the Arie a safe and fun 
place to be. Your service does not go 
unnoticed, and I am lucky to have you by my 
side this year Jinevra!  I look forward to 
working with our incoming Aries President Al 
Reynolds, as we already have some great 
ideas in the works for this upcoming year! I 
believe that collaboration and communication 
will be key to our success this year and am 
confident we can achieve that with all our 
incoming Auxiliary and Aries Officers! 

Your input is invaluable, and I encourage 
everyone to voice their thoughts and 
suggestions and attend the meetings. 
Together, we can build on the strong 
foundation that has been laid by our past 
leaders and create an even more vibrant and 
engaged Auxiliary and Aries! As we embark on 
this journey together, I am excited about the 
potential we have to make a positive impact in 
our community and strengthen our bonds 
within the Auxiliary, Arie and Eagle Riders. 
Let’s work together to make this year one of 
growth, creativity, and camaraderie!  

I am choosing the “Mom of the Year” as my 
neighbor and friend, Nancy Will!  

Thank you once again for your trust and 
support. I am looking forward to an amazing 
year ahead with all of you!  

Sincerely, 
 Leah Heller (Incoming Auxiliary Madam 
President 2025-2026) 
 

 
 
Message from Incoming Worthy President 
 
Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Please believe me, I am very excited, about 
starting this new adventure with all of you. 
I’d like to thank everybody for coming out for 
Memorial Day, it was nice to see so many 
faces and smiles. I'd like to thank everyone 
that brought a side dish. We're going to try to 
make June just as exciting for events. There is 
a pig roast in the works for July 4th weekend 
just as a reminder. For the new president's 
charity, we're going to team up with the 
Charities on patrol. Charities on patrol helps 
her officers across the valley with funds to 
help out needy families. Sometimes officers 
experience kids that need, beds, clothing, and 
just Basic Essentials, that their family can't 
afford when they show up on call.  
Most of the time the officers take that money 
out of their own pockets and buy those kids 
what they need. This is our chance to help 
them to help these kids. Just what Deer 
Valley Eagles #3871 are all about people, 
helping people.  We're really excited about 
giving all of you members a great experience 
this year with lots of peace and harmony.  All 
of us working together.  
Thank you,   
Al Reynolds,   
Deer Valley Eagles 3871 Incoming Worthy 
President 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 
I genuinely want to thank you for this 
opportunity to be your Rider President. Words 
cannot express the joy I have to be selected 
for this position. I am committed to standing 
with our members as we work together with 
the Aerie and Auxiliary to make Deer Valley 
3871 the best we can be. 
As we move forward with the changing of 
hands, we all take our places to continue 
working on our motto of “People Helping 
People.” Your officers are always available to 
lend a hand, an ear to listen, a shoulder to lean 
on, and offer a simple smile that can make the 
difference to any one of us. 
 
My goal for the year is to reach out and 
strengthen our current relationships while 
creating new ones. I feel this will only make us 
a better and stronger family. Our new and 
existing officers bring the best mix of 
personalities and talents to help us set and 
achieve our fundraising goals. 
 
Your Rider President for 2025-2026, 
Sleeper aka Walter “Al” Ebeler 
 
As always, if you have any questions, 
comments, concerns, please reach out to our 
officers or use any of the mediums below: 

 Information about upcoming events can be 
found on our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/deervalley.eagl
eriders 

 Or join our Facebook group at: Deer 
Valley Eagle Riders #3871 Members 

 Email: Deervalleyeagleriders@gmail.com 

 
 
 
King of Hearts will be every Thursday 
night! Last ticket is sold at 6:50 p.m. and the 
drawing will be at 7:00 p.m. Food is usually 
served from  
5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Come out and enjoy the 
fun! 
 
 

Volunteer for the Month of June:  
 
Rod Corrigan is a brand-new member who has 
stepped up in a big way. He volunteered to the 
new Rider Sargent-At-Arms and has been 
attending meetings and helping with rides and 
events! We are so grateful to him. If you have 
not met Rod, please reach out and say hello. 
He is always willing to lend a hand with his 
calm demeanor and sense of humor. Rod is a 
wonderful addition to Deer Valley! 

 Thank you, Rod, – you are appreciated!  

From the Board of Trustees  
If your Vehicle is parked in a 
designated parking stall, it will be towed 
at the owners expense IE: Bartenders 
and Volnteer of the Month. If you have 
any suggestion’s please write them 
down with a signature and put it in the 
suggestion box outside the Trutees 
door. 
 
New AERIE Members 
Jeff Achen          Tim Johnson 
Bryan Lokpin       Ivan Medina 
James Sapp 
 
New Auxiliary Members 
 
  



 

 

  



 

 



ATTENTION VERY IMPORTANT 
PAYMENT OF DUES 

YOUR DUES FOR 06/01/2024 TO 05/31/2025 WILL EXPIRE ON 
05/31/2025 PLEASE, 

PLEASE HAVE YOUR DUES (FORTY DOLLARS - $40.00) FOR 06/01/2025 TO 
05/31/2026  

PAID BY 05/31/2025 YOU WILL ONLY HAVE 30 DAYS’ GRACE PERIOD 
(UNTIL 06/30/2025)  

TO PAY YOUR DUES OR YOU WILL AUTOMATICALLY BE DROPPED BY THE 
GRAND AERIE’S  

MEMBERSHIP MANAGEMENT SYSTEM ON 07/09/2023 AND YOU WILL 
HAVE TO REENROLL IN THE CLUB AS PER THE FRATERNAL ORDER OF 
EAGLES CONSTITUTION AND STATUTES SECTION 71.5 

 

                  ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS SEE     JIM LA ROCCA – 
SECRETARY 

            Contact Info MY CELL 631-682-7679 or e-mail 
secretary@aerie3871.com 

 

AUXILIARY 3871 - please read Aerie message above.   
Most importantly notice the Dates for dues payments! 
Currently we have quite a few folks that have unpaid 
dues ……………….  ANY QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, PLEASE 
CONTACT ME – ROSANNE MINOR, MOBILE 516-779-
7199, AUXILIARY3871@GMAIL.COM    



  FROM THE SECRETARY’S OFFICE 

To all Aerie Members’ 

Nominations for Worthy Vice President will be at the regular meeting 
on: 

Tuesday June 03, 2025 
You can also send a letter of intent to run for the office & put it in 

my door or send it in an e-mail (secretary@aerie3871.com) 

A list of nominated candidates will be posted on June 04, 2025 

Voting on candidates will be on June 17, 2025 from 10:00 am until 6:00 pm 

& be announced at the regular meeting June 17, 2025 

Please come and vote on June 17, 2025 

Contact Info:  MY CELL 631-682-7679 or e-mail secretary@aerie3871.com 

Jim LaRocca Secretary Aerie 3871 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



AERIE 

 
Charles Mahoney 06/03  James Slone 06/15 

William Moore 06/04  David Serianne 16/15 

Michael Etzel 06/05  Patrick Trach 06/18 

Tom Federer 06/05  Floyd Pickens 06/20 

Ron Couture 06/08  Ivan Medina 06/20 

Jeff Achin 06/08  Wise Bishop 06/24 

Tim Buchanan 06/09  Rich Mobley 06/25 

Harry Rimbey 06/10  Keith Robinson 06/26 

Scott Schlarp 06/10  Paul Scotto 06/26 

Luthen Gonzalez 06/10  Darren Potter 06/26 

Jeffery Hunter 06/11  Charles Hackney 06/29 

Ken Rider 06/12  Daniel Breese 06/29 

Joe Heath 16/15  Ronald Moye 06/30 

 
Auxiliary 
 

Martha Giuterrez 6/3  Melissa Goldade 6/9 
Patricia Bahr 6/6  Denise Griffin 6/14 
Freda Bilazzo 6/7  Tammy Spears 6/24 
Georgette Ricci 6/8  Gail Moore  6/26 

 
 
 
 
 
June Birthday Celebration Sunday June29th  this is a chance to celebrate birthdays all day. Bring 
your friends and family to help you celebrate. See the electronic board for specials. 



  


